
SPRING CLEAN UP DAY 
Due to the closing of the Great River Energy garbage burn plant in 2019, the cities of St. Michael and 

Albertville can no longer effectively provide general waste service for a city clean-up day.  

There are many local options for residents for recycling and waste that are near or lower than 

normal clean-up day cost. Below is a listing of additional local options: 

 

 

 


